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Senate FITN' Series Continues with Perry Johnson

This visit was the third series in the New Hampshire Senate's First in the Nation
Presidential Series, highlighting 2024 Presidential Candidates and the importance of
New Hampshire's historic primary. Candidate inquiries should be sent to Senate
Communications Director Maya Harvey, maya.harvey@leg.state.nh.us.

Concord, NH - Following the visit of 2024 Presidential Candidate Perry
Johnson, Senate President Jeb Bradley emphasized the continued support
for New Hampshire's First in the Nation Primary:

"On behalf of the New Hampshire Senate, I would like to thank Perry Johnson for making
the time to be with us today," stated Senator Jeb Bradley. 

"As the First in the Nation primary state, New Hampshire plays a crucial role in the
presidential election process. It is important that our state's leaders have the opportunity
to hear directly from candidates and learn about their vision for our country.



 "As the 2024 presidential campaign heats up, I urge all candidates to come to New
Hampshire and make their case to our voters. 

"Our state is small but mighty, and we take our role in the primary process very seriously. I
look forward to continuing the conversation with all of the candidates and working
together to build a better future for our country."
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